
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

FIELD OFFICE OPERATIONS

AND PERSONNEL DEPARTMENT

GENERAL CONSTRUCTION

Mr. Ronald T. TN eakley
Business Manager
IBEW Local 1245
Post Office Box 584
Walnut Creek, California 94597

Attached is a letter from Jerrald J. Anderson, a Light Truck Driver in
Line Construction in Cowell, who desires a transfer to a job near Foothill
Farms. He understands that such a moVe under Section 301.16 of tpe Agree-
ment does not qualify him for an expense allowance.

We believe it may be possible to transfer him in his present classifica-
tion to a job nearer his home. If you concur, please sign and return one
copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

<:¢S~~
R. B. Thompson

HGCooke :sg
Enclosure
bcc: GCCorlew

DKerr

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under Section 301.16
of the Agreement.
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